
WSR 24-10-009
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

[Filed April 18, 2024, 12:41 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the department of health 
(department) is withdrawing the CR-101 for supervisor directory and 
standards, and stipend program for licensure for mental health counse-
lors, marriage and family therapists, and social workers, which was 
filed December 27, 2023, and published in WSR 24-02-038.

The department is withdrawing this CR-101 because recent legisla-
tion has substantially amended the structure of the planned stipend 
program. The department is withdrawing WSR 24-02-038 and filing a sim-
ilar CR-101 to give appropriate notice to all impacted interested par-
ties.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Brandon Williams at 360-913-4643.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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